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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Fossil Hill Middle School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Christopher Ball
Charles Killion
Julie Lantrip

Christi McBride
Gina Nelson
Kenneth Telschow

Paul Weaver

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Eric Boyd
Stephen Heitman
Becky Isbell
Jodi LaRoe

Elizabeth Mehl (183 days)
Joel Pare
Shaunna Reneau
Jennifer Suarez

Carlton Vance
Mark Wilkinson

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Lauren Allen
Kendra Anderson
Patsy Andress (202 days)
Lucy Arnold
Rod Bailey
Jonathan Ball
Jeff Boswell
Cynthia Boyle
Brian Conway
Joni De Los Santos
Cindy DeSpain

Sandra Edmondson
Angela Farris
Michelle Guess
Lillian Hartsfield
Rodney Hess
Nicole Isom
Darlene Janeski
Tina Johnston
Fermur Keith
Jennifer Kranzberg
Juliana Llewellyn

Brandi McCroskey
James Rowland
Brian Smith
Tammy Smith
Jennifer Stitt
Carol Stuart (202 days)
Audra Tate
Janet Thornton (202 days)
Mack Towery
Ruth Westbrook
Lynn Womble



The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment on a Certified 
One-Year Term contract status with Texas Standard certification stipulations included in the 
contract:

Shelly Applin Amy Moore

Recommend the following professional on a part-time, no contract status for the 2005-2006 
school year:

Kim Green

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


